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From: VNA President
To: licensing
Cc: meenu kaushal; Evers, Tag
Subject: VNA Recommendation to ALRC Re: 6/21 Agenda Item #57
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:43:30 AM

Dear ALRC (copy Alder Evers and owner):

With regards to the proposed alcohol license for Sriram Retails 3 LLC • dba Regent St Mini
Mart 1401 Regent St • Agent: Meenu Kaushal (Legislar #78163, 6/21/23 agenda item #57),
the VNA Council has adopted the following recommendation to the ALRC:

"With regards to the liquor license application for the Regent Mini-Mart proposed at
1401 Regent Street (file # 78163, ALRC agenda item # 57 on 6/21/23), the Vilas
Neighborhood Association (VNA) Council recommends to the ALRC that the license
be granted with the following conditions:

  1. Sale of beer and wine only. No liquor.
  2. No sales of alcohol in containers larger than 25 oz.
  3. No keg sales.

These conditions are consistent with the liquor license that was approved in 2022 for
Laura Garden at 1403 Regent St. and for the Kwik Trip at 1421 Monroe Street." The
VNA Council vote was 4 in favor, 1 opposed (did not want liquor restriction), and 1
abstain (opposed to alcohol expansion, but did not want to specifically oppose this
license).

Thank you for your consideration of the neighborhood position.
 -Doug Carlson, VNA President
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